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December 2017 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Nicholas Archer & Family, Ian Cooper, Scott Mitchell, Nickolas Richter, 

Robert Schissler & Family, Caleb Staats and Ethan Wang 
 

2017 Christmas Party Registration in this newsletter for the last time!!
Please get your registrations in ASAP if you plan to join us. Our goal is that every youth 

that comes will leave with an item. Santa will be visiting and available for pictures. 

There will be raffles for adults and youth plus a silent auction. So join us in in some 

great food, a festive spirit and mingle with others that enjoy hunting as much as you do. 

2018 Banquet Registration is available—You can now begin registering for 

the March 17, 2018 banquet (please see the enrollment form attached). It is our 35th 

annual banquet. The location is the same as last year, but we are using the on-site 

catering this year. There will be some great new changes, so stay tuned for additional 

information in upcoming newsletters. If you register and pay by February 15, 2018, you 

will be  entered into the Early Bird drawing for a Thompson .308 Winchester rifle.  

One of the changes this year is instead of a Wall of Guns, we’re having a Wall of 

Dreams—it will include guns, bows, optics and hunting gear that you will definitely 

want to include in your own collection. It would make a great Christmas gift for the 

hunter in your life and they would be entered to win the early bird rifle as well. 

Banquet Update—we are trying to get sponsors and donations for our 

March 17th, 2018 banquet. We are trying to get items for all areas of 

hunting and wildlife enjoyment.  Please let us know items that you would 

like to see included in the prizes, auctions and raffles. We will be offering 

more youth items this year as well. We truly want our banquet to be a great 

one and relevant to our membership. We would love to hear from each 

member on your wants and wishes for this event. Your input is invaluable 

to us, please drop anyone of the board members a line, give us a call or 

contact us on social media. 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED—Our chapter is in need of a new Treasurer.  

Jeanine Hodges is not able to continue as our chapter Treasurer and we 

would like someone to be able to step in as a new Treasurer.  Jeanine will 

be able to train the person that replaces her.  If you are interested in this 

position, know of someone that would be interested or want to know more 

information regarding this position, either contact Steve Hodges, Vice 

President at 503-453-7520 or Jeanine Hodges, Treasurer at 503-997-7520. 

ADVERTISING—We offer advertising for a flat rate of $100 per year.  This 

will be in the form of a business card  included somewhere in the newsletter.   
If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an email to  
TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 









Newsletter written by:  Melody Kind 

 

Congratulations to Milo 

Kind who bought the Eu-

reka Peak Lodge and Out-

fitters Moose Hunt at this 

years banquet. He and his 

wife, Joy, went on the hunt and 

he says that it was a great expe-

rience and fun hunt.  

Milo said that the area is great, 

the terrain and trees are very 

similar to hunting around the 

Oregon Coast. They would drive 

to an area, setup then call the 

moose in to clearings.  

They had set the hunt up for ear-

lier in September however be-

cause of the fires, it was post-

poned till October which was 

actually a blessing because the 

date that they postponed to was 

the best time to hunt.  

He said that they have some 

great, very knowledgeable 

guides waiting and willing to 

help you get your animals. They 

do a lot of scouting and know 

the hot areas for the specific 

species that you are hunting.  

The lodging was a cabin (see the picture above) on the lake which is where the float planes land. 

The food was fantastic homemade food and plenty of it made by their cook, Diane. The staff were 

all very nice and friendly. It is a beautiful area and there was plenty to do and see outside the hunt. 

They highly recommend the Eureka Peak Lodge and Outfitters and Stuart Maitland for your next 

hunting adventures.  

****GET THOSE HUNTING and FAMILY OUTDOOR PICTURES IN**** 





If you have any hunting pho-

tos that you would like to 

share in our newsletter, 

please send digital images to 

tvcoha@outlook.com or 

email Melody Kind at hid-

den_valley1@hotmail.com 

or text them to 503-502-

0611. 

VP Steve Hodges and his Cow Elk. 
Justin Duyck and sister in law Carol Jansen each 

took their deer from the Murderer’s Creek Unit. 

Albert Vanderzanden (Center) with sons Jason 

(Left) and Josh (Right) with Mule deer taken 

this season. 

Mark Kind Coast Elk Drew Hastings  

1st Deer  

Dillon Kind First Elk 

Joey Keys 5 Point Elk 

K.C. Nolan Elk 
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December 5th—Board Meeting 7pm @ Scottie’s Auto Body 
 
There will be no Chapter Meeting this month, just the Christmas Party. 
 
December  13th—  Christmas Party Doors open at 5:30pm at         
Meriwether National Golf Club 
5200 SW Rood Bridge Road 
Hillsboro OR 97123 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 


